
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FAO: Planning Department, 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 

Ref: 6/2021/1634/LB 
Date: 12/11/2021 

 
 
 

HISTORIC BUILDINGS AND CONSERVATION ADVICE 
 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
RE: Eight Bells, 2 Park Street, Hatfield, AL9 5AX 
 
The application is for the erection of illuminated and non-illuminated signs to the exterior of the 
building. 
 
The proposed scheme has been revised to remove ‘Sign C’ and ‘Sign I’. This revision addresses 
previous concerns and there are now no objections to the granting of listed building consent. The 
proposals preserve the special interest of the listed building and do not cause harm to its 
significance, in accordance with Section 16 of the NPPF and Section 16(2) of the Planning (Listed 
Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Maria Kitts BA (Hons) MA PGCert 
Principal Built Heritage Consultant 
Place Services 
 

Note: This letter is advisory and should only be considered as the opinion formed by specialist staff in 
relation to this particular matter 


